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Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 
Dear Miss Gilpin:

Since our first year for the tours will officially 
end effective October 28, 1972, we wish to thank you 
for the assistance you have given us in hosting the 
tour groups. We have received numerous compliments on 
your wonderful performances.

You are probably aware of the financial status 
that we are in. Our future tours depends solely on re­
funding.

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.
Sincerely

Marie R. Bebout, 
Acting Tourism Dir.

MRB


